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BARNINGHAM CEVC PRIMARY SCHOOL

                        Church Road, Barningham, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk IP31 1DD

                                          Tel 01359 221297 e-mail frances.parr@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk

          www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk


5th November 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Home Learning

In Rabbit Class we are linking our home learning to Christmas this half term.  The team at Barningham believe that Home Learning should be an enjoyable, interesting and rewarding experience.  We have created a mind map of activities that together we have brainstormed and we would like you to choose some these activities to complete with your child.  On Tuesday 18th December we would like the children to bring in the activity that they have completed, it may be a photo of the activity they did.  We will have a sharing assembly which Parents/Carers are invited to, to celebrate the children’s hard work. All children will have the opportunity to see the learning completed by the other classes.  
We look forward to seeing the children’s creations.

Many thanks

Mrs Duncan and Miss Garland
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